Monday, June 25, 2018

To our Valued Customers:

Effective July 23, 2018, the price of our Drywall, Plaster, and Millwork aluminum profiles will
increase by 7%. Our Fiber Cement Panel Trim aluminum profiles will not be included in this
price increase.

For our Reglet & Flashing product line, Galvanized Steel will increase by 17%; Aluminum,
Copper and Stainless Steel will increase by 15%.

On behalf of our entire organization, we would like to thank you for your continued support of
Fry Reglet Products. We will maintain our commitment to driving specifications for pre-
engineered architectural metals in the commercial marketplace and promise to provide you
with the highest quality products and best customer service in the industry.

Sincere Regards,

g

Chris J. Allen
Vice President of Sales
Fry Reglet Corporation



